JELE BATION

CITY CLERK

November 21, 2001

Richmond City Council Richmond City Hall 6911 No. 3 Road Richmond, BC V6Y 2C1 Fax #: 604-278-5139

Dear Mayor Malcolm Brodie and Richmond City Council

Councillor Linda Barnes
Councillor Lyn Greenhill
Councillor Evelina Halsey-Brandt
Councillor Sue Halsey-Brandt
Councillor Rob Howard
Councillor Kiichi Kumagi
Councillor Bill McNulty
Councillor Harold Steves

I am writing to you to ask that Amnesty International - Group 92 (Richmond) be given the opportunity to give a presentation before the city council on Monday November 26th.

The delegation will be led by myself (Kevan Hudson) and Orval Chapman.

We are requesting that the City of Richmond declare Monday December 10th International Human Rights Day. This is an important day for everyone who is involved in the human rights community.

On Monday December 10th the Richmond Amnesty International Group will be holding a vigil in front of city hall (No. 3 Road and Granville) at 7:30pm. Members of our group will be joined by individuals and non-governmental organizations (NGOs) also involved in human rights work. There will be people representing Afghanistan, Burma, China, Guatemala, Palestine, the Philippines, Sri Lanka and Sudan.

Members of city council are invited to come out to the vigil. You will be receiving formal invitations in the mail from our group.

Sincerely,

Kevan Hudson

Contact - AI Group #92

10680 Agassiz Court

Richmond, BC V7A 4K2

Kevan 1

Telcphone #: 604-274-1191

Email: khudson@vcn.bc.ca

Confirmed by telephone on november 21, 2001.

184

fa.